
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

Metrolinx Eglinton Crosstown LRT Corridor Long-Term Road 
Closure and Temporary Traffic Signal Approval  
- PLACEHOLDER 

Date: June 2, 2016 

To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 

From: General Manager, Transportation Services 

Wards: All 

Reference 
Number: P:\2016\Cluster B\TRA\TIM\pw16013tim 

SUMMARY 

The purpose of this report is to seek approval from Toronto City Council for the closure of more 
than one year of a number of traffic lanes and two side street locations to enable construction of 
the Metrolinx Eglinton Crosstown LRT, along with temporary traffic control signals to provide 
for safe pedestrian crossing of Eglinton Avenue. In addition, this report seeks authority for a 
number of short-term weekend closures of W. R. Allen Road ramps at Eglinton Avenue to enable 
them to be realigned and remain in operation whilst the LRT station at that location is 
constructed. 

This placeholder report is being issued to allow staff an opportunity to complete consolations 
with Metrolinx and the affected Councillors.  This report will be brought forward to the Public 
Works Infrastructure Committee at its meeting of June 20, 2016.  

SIGNATURE 

______________________________ 
Stephen Buckley 
General Manager, Transportation Services 
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